
Subject: THANK YOU
From: Cairo Rodriguez
Date: 10/04/2016 02:12 PM
To: Cairo Rodriguez
BCC: mike@wilshirecenter.com

Dear Community Partners, 

On behalf of Council President Wesson, THANK YOU for your partnership and support to make our Community Clean Up a
successful event. 

By our work on Saturday we demostrated our shared strenght and support for our community. By our partnership we
empowered our RFK students to be stewards of thier own community. 

Thank you for your partnership, concern and care for our community. With all of our work together we can make the change
we deserve in our community. 

Again thanks,

Cairo G. Rodriguez
Deputy (Wilshire Center Koreatown) 
COUNCIL PRESIDENT *HERB J. WESSON, JR.*
City of Los Angeles Council District 10
1819 S. Western Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90006
Office 323-733-8233
Fax 323-733-5833
www.herbwesson.com
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